
Minutes for the November 9, 2022 Hartford Planning Board Meeting.
Present:  Peggy Matthews, Dan Larochelle, Larry Giroux and Don Perrone

Attending:  CEO Scott Mills,  Dotti and Paul Salisbury

Meeting Convened:  7:00 PM

The meeting minutes for the October meeting were read and approved by the board members present.

Code Enforcement Officer Report:   
Building Permits:  28   Previous Year 43

Plumbing Permits:  18   Previous Year:  27

The CEO inspected a property on Town Farm Road regarding the application for renewal of an Automotive Recycling Permit.

Other:  The board reviewed the permit application of Dotti and Paul Salisbury for an addition to an existing screened porch on their property, at 49 Jones Drive, Map U8 Lot 2-6.

After review and discussion of the application, the board unanimously recommended that the CEO approve the application with the requirement for a soil erosion report be submitted to the CEO.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM

